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2589 Overlook Rd. #10
Cleveland Hgts. Ohio
44106
October 31, 1970.

,

Mr. Harold L. Price
Director of Regulation
Atomic Energy Consnission
Wasnington, D.C. 20545

Dear Mr. Price:

Tnank you for your letter of October 23tn. |
appreciate your saying you will inform me,

about tne hearing. '~ ,, 5 ,g e_...--,
;. -

Would you please send me a copy of tne 1968
report " Competition in 'tne Nuclear Power
Supply industry" waica was prepared for tne
AEC by Artnur D. Little, Inc.

Tnank you.

Sincerely,

'
"- 1 au- c.

Stepnen Goldfarb
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